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I live near Coquille Point, in Bandon.  Coquille Point recently received a designation 

as a Marine Garden!  I hope you support HB 3587 as it would aid in coordination 

between agencies to protect coastal rocky habitats, like Coquille Point.  HB 3587 

would also set up a grant fund for local communities, like Bandon, to teach the public 

best practices to enjoy these places and at the same time, minimizing disturbance to 

sensitive wildlife and habitats. 

 

Please support HB 3587.  Thank you. 


